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  Dear LIMM Family, 

 
“Always” is a powerful word! Rarely can we say we “always” get it right. 

But with you, “always” is a possibility! 
 

             Dr. Sahalanirina Harison of Living Waters Lutheran Hospital in Madagascar recently 

sent me a picture of an infant with a significant birth anomaly, a conjoined twin that never 

developed properly (see below). His words were, “without the cautery machine provided by 

LIMM, this child would not have a future today.”  This life-altering surgery could not have 

happened without your generous support! 

  

 

  

 

 

    Your gifts are what make it possible for us to respond to emergent needs such as Dr. 

Harison’s.  Through your generous support, you help us provide missionary support for 

Stephanie Schulte to conduct a CHE training in West Africa, fund a feeding program in Belize, 

and finance health education for the Super Hero program in Chicago. It is incredible to think 

about who you might be helping when you give today.  Maybe it is a child in need of emergency 

care. Maybe it is a mother needing emergency surgery.  Maybe it’s a child facing starvation.  Or 

maybe an entire village that is in need of health education.  Can we count on your support? 

   Whomever you help . . . with whatever they are going through . . . know that your gift 
will be put to work, at just the right moment, to convey the message : “God LOVES you, and 
He’s got you!” .   THIS is the power of “always”, and it is something you can continue to make 
possible through your year-end gift to Lutherans in Medical Missions.  Would you be able to 
make a gift of $1000, $500, $250, or whatever the Lord has laid on your heart? Because we 
know with the Lord, “always” is a possibility. 
 

  Thank you for giving generously.   I am so grateful for your gift today as we work to 

share God’s love and healing with more people in 2022. Visit us at www.LIMM.org to 

make an online donation, or you can mail your gift in the enclosed envelope. 

  Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year in 2022! 

                  Serving Christ with you,                                         
                                                                               Sharon Thomas 
                                                                                           Executive Director 
  


